
 

Investigations * Inspections * Fire & Rescue Support * Emergency Management * Fire & Life Safety Education 
 

 
DATE:  March 8, 2022 

TO:  Stokes County Board of County Commissioners 

FROM:  Scott Aaron, Fire Marshal 

RE:  Fireworks Display Approval, Bella Collina 

 

The Stokes County Fire Marshal’s Office has received an application from Dustin Ledford for a Fireworks Display at 9500 
Mt Carmel Rd, Stokesdale, NC on 4/29/22. 
  
We have reviewed the application as well as plans, and we recommend that this application be approved by the Stokes 
County Board of County Commissioners.  
 
If approved, my office will complete the application process and inspect the site prior to the issuance of a permit as 
approved by North Carolina Fire Code.  
 

Please contact me with any questions or concerns you may have regarding this matter.  

 

 

Stokes County Fire Marshal’s Office 
 

Mailing: PO Box 20, Danbury, NC 27016 

Physical: 3169 NC 8 HWY S, Walnut Cove, NC 27052 

Phone: 336.593.2484   Fax: 336.593.2438 

Email: saaron@co.stokes.nc.us  
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